
  
 
 
 
 

MEMO 
TO:   Jon Ritchie, Dean Oborn, Doug Hurst, Janis Christensen, 

   Jan Burrell, Paul Widdison, Bruce Jardine 
   Superintendent Stephens 

     
    
     

FROM:  Heidi Alder  

  

DATE:  July 20, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Lease Agreement with South Ogden City 

 

 
 
This Memo is to inform the Board of a Lease Agreement between South Ogden City and 
Weber School District/Bonneville High School for the lease of a plot of land near 
Bonneville.  The lease allows Bonneville’s FFA students to use the land for gardening 
and planter growth programs in exchange for $1.00/year.  The Lease requires Weber 
District to indemnify and hold South Ogden City harmless from any liability caused by 
our operations or use of the property and requires Weber District to add South Ogden 
City to our insurance coverage, which has been done.   
 
 


